DC XET

D7-BSTD-1

JAN 16 2008

JAN 2 3 2008

From:

Chris Gekas Beverly Duffy

To: Date:

1/17/08 11:40 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/16/2008 2:54 PM >>>

>>> "Theresa Stockstill" <another jaded lady@yahoo.com> 1/16/2008 2:51 PM >>> Theresa Stockstill 23290 Clearpool Place Harbor City, CA 90710-1161

January 16, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government bureaucrats.

Californians already rank dead last among the 50 states in our per capita consumption of electricity. The average Californian uses about half the electricity as the average American, and less than consumers in Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba.

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state. Oppose the government controlled thermostats in our own homes.

There is currently a VOLUNTARY program wherein people can opt to have the Gov't turn down their thermostat -- it's obvious why this is suggested as mandatory. It's intrusive and controlling rather than build the proper generators the State of California requires. Always penalize the citizen first while disregarding your responsibilities to them.

I'm truly disgusted by the Governor's pandering to every agency, crooked politician, and criminal invader -- hasn't seen a borrowing scheme he doesn't like but to allow such intrusion is reprehensible.

Sincerely,

Theresa Stockstill